From: Sally Hunter

Sent: Friday, 7 February 2020 2:29 PM

To: Portfolio Committee 4

Cc:

Subject: Re: Post hearing responses - People for the Plains Inc

Thanks Emma,
There were two aspects on notice for me.

1. The unanswered questions have been provided directly to Justin Field's office - if that is not the right
protocol just let me know and I will forward them to you as well or you can ask him for them.

2. I was to confer with the P4P representative on the CCC to see if the 8 gas leaks reported by EPA were
addressed at the CCC meeting at any time. The response is that our CCC representative does not recall these
gas leaks ever being mentioned by EPA (or Santos) at the CCC meetings. '





